
From: Admin, AEM
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021 12:27:15 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Laura

Last_Name :
Ross

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am writing to ask you to please maintain a unified North County, represented by one County Supervisor.  North
County is a “Community of interest” as it shares many common North County institutions such as government
agencies, health care entities, youth sports leagues and social & cultural institutions. They are distinct from the City
of San Diego and other places in the county. It has a distinct and separate identity that has developed over many
decades, and has a very unique demographic all it's own.  The coastal, urban and rural areas are interconnected by
transportation such as North County Transit and Highways 78 & 76, health care providers and employers.The cities
AND the unincorporated areas are BOTH essential parts of the North County identity.  If North County's borders are
changed, this could drastically affect our culture and representation.  It should not be divided up, and we need one
Supervisor to represent us at the County Board. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Warm regards,
Laura Ross

Submit :
Submit




